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October 2023 
Year 6 Peterborough Cathedral Morning 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 3rd November 2023, Year 6 will be spending the morning at Peterborough Cathedral. The children will be 
visiting the Cathedral as it relates to our History topic of the census and we will be delving into the history of 
Peterborough and how it has changed over time.  
 
We will be leaving the academy at 9.40am and will return by 12.20pm. Your child will need to wear their full 
academy uniform, a waterproof coat, and sensible shoes as we will be walking to and from the cathedral. 
 
The cost of this trip is £4.00 and this will cover for the staff member at the Cathedral who will be accompanying the 
children and talking them through the history of the Cathedral. This payment can be made via www.parentpay.com. 
Please note that if we do not receive sufficient funds the trip may be cancelled. (Please be advised if your child is 
absent on the day of the visit this cost is non-refundable.) 
 
Please can you make your payment and fill in the slip below and return to the class teacher by Monday 30th October.  
 
 
Thank you for continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Miss Parkins 
Year 6 Teacher  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 6 Peterborough Cathedral Morning 
 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………….. to attend the trip to Peterborough Cathedral on 
Friday 3rd November 2023 and I have made my payment of £4.00 on Parentpay. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………(parent/carer)       

 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

